

Date:	17-09-2018	Document:	F18-048 EN
Title:	Candidature for vice president and/or treasurer Caroline van den Brekel, LAD managing director		
Author:			

FEMS Mrs Diana Voicu By email: info@fems.net

Subject: Candidature FEMS board Date: 14 September 2018

Dear Mrs Voicu,

On behalf of the board of the LAD, we present Christiaan Keijzer as candidate for a position in the board of FEMS, which will be elected next General Assembly. Christiaan is interested in the posts of vice-president and treasurer. Depending on the discussion in General Assembly and the aspirations of other candidates, Christiaan will decide which position he will run for.

We wish all the best to the new board of FEMS!

Kind regards,

Caroline van den Brekel Managing director LAD